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July 22, 2020

Dear Councillor,

I am very concerned about the potential results of the Thursday
evening vote on mandatory masks for the Niagara Peninsula.  In light
of the recent increase in numbers of active cases of Covid 19 in the
Niagara area (doubled to 44 over the past 10 days), I believe that
this issue of mandatory masking is imperative!

It is becoming increasing more evident that expecting people to use
common sense and good judgement when in the public, is not an
effective means of preventing the spread of the Covid 19 virus.  We
must mandate the requirement of masks when individuals are out in
public in order to keep all of us safe.

Please cast your vote to make the wearing of masks while in public
mandatory and thus keep us all safer.

Sincerely, a concerned citizen

Debbie Grimes
,

Ridgeway L0S-1N0
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